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Jean Fraser - Re: 133 York- need comments today please

From: Chris Pirone

To: Jean Fraser

Date: 9/6/2013 8:42 AM

Subject: Re: 133 York- need comments today please

Presently, it is work in progress.
The Design Professional is appears to be accommodating to meet all applicable fire codes.

Fire needs

1. 20" access for fire fighting operations to and in front of the sprinkled structure.
2. FDC on York St. due to structure being set more than 100' from nearest hydrant.

Captain Chris Pirone
Portland Fire Department
Fire Prevention Bureau
380 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101

(t) 207.874.8405

(f) 207.874.8410

@ Please consider the environment before printing this email.

>>> Jean Fraser 9/5/2013 2:25 PM >>>
Hi

I'am completing the PB memo on this project today and would be grateful if you could send me any comments
as soon as possible.

thanks
Jean
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